UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND



OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

December 14, 1934

PUff Xtoo

Mr. Donald G. Murray 1522 McColloh Street Baltimore, Maryland

Dear Sir:

I am in receipt of your request of December 8 for information concerning our School of Law.

Under the general laws of this State the University maintains the Princess Anne Academy as a separate institution of higher learning for the education of Negroes. In order to insure equality of opportunity for all citizens of this State, the 1933 Legislature passed Chaoter 234, creating partial scholarships at Morgan College or institutions outside of the State for Negro students who may desire to take professional courses or other work not given at the Princess Anne Academy.

Should you desire to make application for such scholarship notify me, and I will see that such application is duly filed.

Very truly yours

R. a. Pean

R. A. Pearson, President.